
WEEKLY UPDATE

2nd Class making scones 

2nd class made delicious scones on
Tuesday with the help of Ciarán, Sarah and
Anne. Everyone worked together to read
the recipe, measure ingredients and make
the mixture. The finished products were
very tasty!
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Dates for the diary 
School closed 

Monday February 3rd Bank Holiday
Mid-term Break 

February 17th-21st inclusive

Safety message
Please be vigilant of children on
school grounds. No children should be
in the carpark area of the school. All
parents/guardians collecting children
please stand near the grassed area
inside the bollards.  Everyone should
enter and exit school grounds via the
pedestrian gate. Those travelling on
bikes or scooters should dismount
outside the gate and walk in the
pedestrian gate. Thank you for your
cooperation.  

School closed tomorrow Friday due to the red weather warning. 

5th class have been working as
teams on a construction
project. Here they are
presenting their work to their
class. 

le dea ghuí - Anna Acting Principal

5th Class

Super Senior Infants 
Fabulous 1st

Class

Junior Infants
brightening up
the corridors! 


